
       October 24, 2024 

Oulton-Stanish Centre Construction Update  
HRM has approved a Noise Exemption for work at 6191 South Street 
(Oulton-Stanish Event Centre) which allows work to continue past 
prohibited hours on weekdays as needed until the project is 
completed.  

The dates of the work will be posted on the following HRM website 
as soon as they are known (typically 5 days in advance): Approved 
Construction | Noise Exemptions | Halifax 

Noise limiting protocols will be in place at all times during this work.   
 
As a busy university campus in our shared neighbourhood, we 
understand that construction can sometimes be inconvenient, and 
it is our goal to complete the project in a timely manner and to 
minimize disruptions by adhering to all construction, traffic and 
noise related by-laws. Please note that all times/activities are 
subject to change.   
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